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Dr. Kenneth R. Koppenhoefer 
1 7 0  King Henry Dr. 
Kissimmee, FL 34744 

407-628-0995 

July 23, 2001 

Director, Division of Commission Clerk and 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Administrative Services 

Dear Sir: 

I would like to record my objection to the proposed certification of King’s 
Point Utility, Inc. P.O. Box 420521, Kissimmee, FL 34742, to provide water and 
waste water service to the property described in a notice dated July 6 ,  2001. 

and persons associated with the management of the utility, and who to my 
understanding, are involved with the current certification process. 

Utility, Inc., the system was poorly maintained resulting in frequent disruptions 
of water service. In addition, residents served by King’s Point Utility, Inc. had to 
boil water due to high bacteria counts. In a public meeting held at the local Elks 
Club, management of the utility expressed little concern for the state of the 
utility and showed a lack or concern for the health of residence including those 
with immune system deficiencies. 

the level of service that we now experience with the current provider, Kissimmee 
Utility Authority, I therefore hope you will deny this application for 
certification by King’s Point Utility, Inc. 

t am objecting to the certification based upon the past history of the utility 

When the water and sewage system had been operated by King’s Point 

I am not convinced that King’s Point Utility, Inc. will be able to provide 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Kenneth R. Koppenhsfer 

c: Florida Public Service Commission 
;;; -- 
5 

:o!M - 
,T’R - 
CR - 

Martin S. Friedman, et a1 
Florida Senate and House Representatives 
Florida Environmental Protection Agency 
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